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Dear Sir 

I write to object to the planning application for the proposed Lidl store to be built on New
Hey Road. 

As a local person living close within this area, I feel strongly that we do not need another
food store as we already have Sainsbury's close by and I understand that Aldi are also
building at this location. What would another budget food store bring to the area may I
ask? If anything, I feel that another housing estate would be beneficial to this location. 

I hope that this application is refused on the grounds that there is no such need for
another supermarket. 

Yours faithfully 




